
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

October 29, 1979

Dear Lalo:

Thank you for your note to Esteban
dated October 18th requesting that
Sr. and Mrs. Xico Garcia be con-
sidered for a invitation to a
future White House function. Their
names will be submitted for the list
of invitees to the next appropriate
function.

Please give my regards to Marguerita.

Sincerely,

.-I ---- -
,

Raul R. Tapia
Deputy Assistant
to the President

Honorable Abelardo Lopez Valdez
Chief of Protocol
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500


